
 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWS RELEASE 

 

AbbyPD Headquarters Public Service Counter Re-Opens 

Effective Tuesday, May 19th, The AbbyPD Public Service Counter (located at 
2838 Justice Way) has now re-opened. 

The Public Service Counter will be open regular business hours but will operate in 
a modified capacity.  The number of visitors in the AbbyPD lobby will be limited 
to a maximum of 4 at any one time to allow for appropriate physical distancing 
and more rigorous cleaning.  We ask visitors to be patient, as these protocols 
may result in a longer wait for service, or a queue outside of the building.  

It is crucial that we all do our part to reduce the spread of COVID-19.  Please help 
keep our employees and other visitors to AbbyPD safe. Please do not bring your 
family or friends with you to AbbyPD, and do not attend if you are exhibiting cold 
or flu-like symptoms.  If you are symptomatic, please contact us electronically - 
incidents may be reported online at abbypd.ca, by text to 222793, or by phone at 

604-859-5225.  Call 9-1-1 in the event of an emergency. 

At this time the AbbyPD Community Police Office Front Counter (located at 

34194 Marshall Road) will remain closed.  

 

Sgt Judy Bird 

Phone (604) 864-4899  

Abbotsford Police Media Relations Officer 
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